STANLEY SNOWCHARGERS NEWS LETTER

Next snowmobile meeting NOV.4TH.

@ MARTINO'S RESTAURANT @7:30



GREETINGS

I forgot all about getting this out so its late so get the word out to everyone. Our party is set for the 14th. of November as is our work day. We are going to need a bunch of help on the work day . we are going to work on the north end putting in a couple gates and refreshing some signs.

Make sure you are getting your dues paid so you can get your trail passes.

Also I would like to have anyone that has an email address to email my address dwestaby@summitadjusting.net so we can email out news letters to save the club some money on postage.

Also if you haven't paid your dues please get that to Glen Johnson at 486 n. beach rd. Altoona wi. 54720 the dues are \$30.00 for family and \$20.00 for single. This includes your AWSC membership in which you will receive the club member discount on your trail pass next year.

Also check out the website, the address is www.stanleysnochargers.com If you have something you would like me to change or add bring those ideas to the meeting.



Nov.4th. Club meeting Nov. 14th. work day and party